Allen, Amber

From: MJohnson

Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 7:26 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: 1505 Alameda

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| am a former owner of this home. Though | no longer live in Travis Heights, | am devastated to hear that this very special
unique home in Travis Heights might possibly be demolished. | dont understand the point of total demolition. There is
plenty of lot to add and remodel without destroying it.

Mary Johnson

7903 Valburn Dr

Austin, Tx 78731

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





